Tarra Jolly

Subject: W-3485

From: CityLink CityLink <citylink@cityofws.org>
Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 3:01 PM
To: Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>

Cc: jgmoore214@gmail.com

Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL] W-3485

From: Jim <jgmoore214@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 10:17 AM
To: CityLink CityLink <citylink@cityofws.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] W-3485

| cannot find the email address for the public meeting tomorrow since | am out of town. If not correct address, please
advise.
| stand in opposition to agenda item for W-3485 on the following points:

1. The study for this current planning for subdivision development is outdated being 14-years ago. A lot has changed
including 50% of the residence that this plan impacts had zero input into the initial meeting, changing our lives
forever. Already busy roadways now, are to receive 300% increase. 14-years ago, the schools were at near full capacity,
now requiring new or expansions. Obvious load on tax payers.

2. This area is obviously a water supply region being fed into the Yadkin.

3. I do not view Winston Salem city destruction of farm land as progress.

4. Security issues and increased budgets to cover those security issues.

5. Destructive verbiage in plans to block off road access to Jay Dee Drive is by any means unreasonable as a privately
owned road. | for one, own the section into roadway entrance.

Sent from my iPhone



